School District of Manawa

Board of Education
June 1, 2022 MANAWA

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE
8th GRADE RECOGNITION CEREMONY

Public notice is hereby given that a quorum of the full Manawa Board of Education may
be present at the Manawa Middle School 8th Grade Recognition Ceremony on
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 at Manawa Middle School / Little Wolf High School.

The Board of Education will not conduct any governmental business during the event.



